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Roxanne Maher

From: Lee Ann Anderson <anderson.redtop@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 9:30 AM
To: Town Council Group
Subject: Economic Development Committee

Dear Council Members and Economic Development Committee Members, 
 
I have reviewed Deborah Edwards' letter regarding the bid waiver granted to Goman + York for the Route 
12 Corridor study, following their report to P&Z on the Quarry application by GFI. The concerns outlined 
in her letter resonate with myself and many residents across our town. 
 
The questions and issues Ms. Edwards raised deserve careful consideration and should be thoroughly 
addressed before any further engagement with Goman + York is pursued. Transparency and 
accountability in this matter are crucial to maintaining public trust and ensuring that the town’s best 
interests are prioritized. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. I strongly urge you to provide comprehensive answers to the 
concerns raised before you by Ms. Edwards and others before moving forward. 
 
Respectfully,  
Lee Ann Berry  
78 Military Hwy, Gales Ferry 


